## Leon L. Kiana City Manager Report May 18, 2023

The month of May has been busy in preparation for the potential flood. Several meetings were held including the public meeting at the community hall on May 2. From that, there were several update meetings out of the City office with good results.

I plan on sending out invitations to our representatives (Rep Edgmon & Sen Hoffman) to have a community meeting in Aniak after the 2023 Legislative session.

There will be an employee meeting to discuss the 2024 budget in early June. With the shorter workday, all employees need to understand that everyone will sacrifice shorter workday in order to have a balanced 2024 budget which we hope will not be for the whole year. We will monitor the expenses closely each month to determine that our expenses stay within the budget limits.